

1ST GRADE SUPPLY LISTS

Dear Parents and First Graders:

You are now a full time first grader! We are already looking forward to meeting you and spending an exciting new year with you. You are probably wondering what you will need to bring to first grade. If possible, it is suggested that you provide the following items to help your child have a successful school year.

Your children will use their personal pencil box to hold materials in use. Extra materials will be set aside until needed.

Small plastic school box - No metal boxes that lock please. Please label. 2- 24 count of Crayola crayons - We ask for Crayola brand so that all students will have the same colors and to ensure nontoxic crayons which are required in schools. Wide-ruled composition notebook around 100 pages, please label Child scissors with pointed tips - Please label Two large glue sticks Pencils - yellow #2 only - Please try to find Ticonderoga brand, we found other brands do not sharpen correctly and we have to end up throwing these pencils away. Two yellow highlighters Pink block erasers - Please no pencil top erasers A sturdy, two pocket folder - Will be used as your child's "backpack/daily folder." All communication, work, and homework will be kept in this folder. Please label. Headphones - Earbuds do not typically fit in 1st graders' ears. Please get headphones that are placed on ears with a headphone jack, not usb. Your child will be using only his/her pair of headphones when working with technology. Please label.

Your First Grade Teachers, Mrs. Hasseler, Miss Lockwood, and Mrs. Zavislak

Kleenex, hand sanitizer, disinfecting wipes, and washable crayola markers are always appreciated!

